¥ Dementia Friendly
Christmas Carol Service

on Saturday 8" December 2018 at 3.00pm
at Leeds Cathedral Church of St. Anne,
Great George Street, Leeds LS2 8BE

Featuring the students from Holy Rosary and St. Anne’s
Catholic Primary School.

Refreshments will be served afterwards at
Wheeler Hall, next to the Cathedral, and
everyone is most welcome.

For further information, please contact

growing.old.gracefully@dioceseofleeds.org.uk
or call 07702 255142
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